Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Megan Coy, District IV Program Advisor
November 2017 Report

On-Site Assistance – 15 high schools
	Program Visits:

· Armstrong High School 

· Blue Ridge High School

· Edinburg High School

· Gibson City Melvin Sibley High School

· Heritage High School

· Hillsboro High School

· Hoopeston High School

· Marshall High School

· Morrisonville High School

· Neoga High School

· Oblong High School

· Sangamon Valley High School

· Taylorville High School 


	New Program Visits:
· Decatur Public Schools
· Bismarck-Henning-Rossville-Allen High School



Workshops/In-services/Presentations- 1 Presentation- 14 Participants
· University of Illinois Ag Ed Course Presentation (14 Participants)

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions 
· PAS Fall Conference
· Lake Land College Career Fair

· ILCAE Meeting

· Ag Legislative Conference Call

· Illinois School Board Conference

· Ag in the Classroom Breakout Box Work Day

· FCAE Staff Conference Calls

Other Activities

· STAR Budget Work & Final Report

· Completed and submitted STAR 2018 paperwork and set meeting

· Develop Teach Ag Roll Up Display

· Create & order School Board Conference Banner

· Educating and assisting teachers/administrators about the 3 Circle Grant and the supplemental resources

· Assisted 1st year teacher with electricity content and curriculum

· Developed shop procedures with agriculture teacher for administration

· Update Remind.com calendar with links
· Worked with new teachers on curriculum resources
· Updating & adjusting the STAR ELITE/ GAST Tracking Document

· Developed and posted listserv messages
· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
Miles Traveled –2084 miles
Commentary


November involved a lot of travel, which is great!  It is nice to be able to get out to the schools and work with teachers and administrators.  This month the new 3 Circle Grant was a big focus and involved assisting teachers and administrators as they worked through the grant for the first time.  It was great seeing teachers be able to take advantage of this opportunity and knowing that programs, districts and communities are also going to benefit greatly from it.  Some conference highlights for me were the ILCAE meeting held at ADM Headquarters and the School Board Conference.  Both events were a great way to talk with others about opportunities to expand Illinois Ag Education.  I especially enjoyed listing to the Head of HR at ADM during his morning comments.  This month also gave me a lot of opportunity to develop my graphic art skills as I worked on putting together the new Teach Ag.net website, Teach Ag Displays, Teach Ag Promotional Items and the School Board Conference Banner.  It was great to learn more about this area and I have definitely learned some valuable tips and tricks from the experts!  
